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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Mr. Riaz Fatyana former Member of Parliament of Pakistan and Ex- Minister, Punjab is leaving 

to U.K tomorrow, as an Observer on General Elections, which are being held in U.K, on May 07, 

2015, from Parliamentarians Commission for Human Rights. 

He will stay in U.K from 1st to 15th May 2015. During his stay, he will meet different candidates 

of political parties and observe U.K electoral process. He will hold press conference at 

conclusion of his mission. 

 


